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ALERT Possible BART Strike

This announcement is to alert riders that SF Paratransit service may be affected
if the BART system experiences another labor strike. This could happen as soon
as Monday, August 5.

Please note that in the event of a strike, there may be delays in Intercounty
paratransit service including East Bay Paratransit service, and those trips and
local trips could take longer than usual. In the event of a strike please consider
postponing any Intercounty trips that you can. Please check this website or call
(415) 351-7052 for updates.

For paratransit riders using East Bay Paratransit, please be aware that the
transfer point will be at the temporary Transbay Terminal on Howard Street at
Beale Street. If that location becomes excessively congested due to traffic
disruption during the strike, the transfer point may be moved to the SF
Paratransit office at 68 12" Street, for transfers between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00
p.m.

In the event of a strike, SF Paratransit itself may be operating with fewer drivers
and other staff available. During a strike, Redi-Wheels expects to continue to
provide transfer trips with SF Paratransit as usual, at the McDonalds at
Stonestown Galleria.

However, for transfer trips after 10:00 pm, Redi-Wheels will transfer at the
Walgreens at Westlake Shopping Center. The store is open 24 hours a day. It is
located at Mayfair/John Daly Blvd. The address is 216 Westlake Center, Daly
City.



